Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces the cancellation of a previously noticed public meeting.
DATE AND TIME: Formerly: Tuesday, September 12, 2017, 2:00 p.m., NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
PLACE: Woodville Community Center, 8000 Old Woodville Rd., Tallahassee, FL 32305
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of the September 12, 2017, Wakulla Springs Basin Management Action Plan (BMAP) public meeting. This was a meeting of the Onsite Sewage Treatment and Disposal Systems (OSTDS) advisory committee associated with the Wakulla Springs BMAP.
This public meeting, which was noticed in the Florida Administrative Register, Volume 43, Number 172, September 5, 2017, has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled at a later time. When rescheduled, a notice of that meeting will be published in the Florida Administrative Register.

For more information, you may contact: Moira Homann, Watershed Planning and Coordination Section, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3565, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or by e-mail: moira.homann@dep.state.fl.us.
